Holy Resurrection Orthodox Church's
Sts. Martha and Mary Sisterhood

invites you to

A Lenten Women's Retreat

SLord and Master of My L.

Reflections on the Praver of St. Ephraim

of Simonopetra Monastery

and Holy Cross Greek Orthodox Seminary

Saturday March 18, 2017

9:00 am to 4:00 pm

Registration 8:30 am
For schedule and information visit: www.hrocboston.org
Register at: http://tinvurl.com/lkhbash
$35 adult fee | 520 student fee: includes lunch and afternoon tea.
Pay at the door, cash or check made out to Holy Resurrection Orthodox Church.
Contact Lydia Hutchinski for registration questions:
617-328-5989, hutchinski@verizon.net
On-street parking onlv. Public transit: Green Line and bus routes 66 and 57
62 Harvard Ave, Allston, MA 021‘3
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